
Information Item 
 

Date: September 11, 2023 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Patrice Toney, Interim City Manager 

William H. Penn, Jr., Chief of Police 

Subject:   

Information on an update to the ShotSpotter software application 

  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Safe and Secure Community  

Strategic Objective:  Improve Public Safety Quality 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

The Winston-Salem Police Department is presenting information about the software application 

ShotSpotter. An update will be provided on performance and gathered data sets for the period of 

August 2022 – July 2023. 

 

 

 


